Atlanta Community Schools

10500 County Road 489
Atlanta, MI 49709

Schools of Choice '
Open Student Enrollment

The Atlanta Community Schools announces that it has UNLIMITED openings in all
grades and most programs for nonresident students wishing to enroll for the second
semester of the 2018/2019 school year under the Schools of Choice Options.

Applications for enrollment will be accepted at the District office from January 7,
2019 to January 25, 2019 with enrollment beginning no later than January 25, 2019.

For information on enrolling and/or to arrange a personal visit to the schools, please
contact Principal Tawny Hisscock at 989-785-4877.

The Board of Education does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, creed, disability,
religion, gender, ancestry, age, national origin, social or economic background, or other
protected classifications. The Board will not grant or refuse enrollment based on intellectual,
academic, artistic, athletic, or other ability, talent, or accomplishment. The Board will not admit
an applicant who does not meet the criteria a resident student must meet to be accepted for
enrollment.



